To Our Glebe Farm Pantry Families,

We would like to take this opportunity to introduce ourselves, The Pantry, your
school meals provider and to welcome you and your children to our catering service.

The Pantry are an independently owned business, whose journey started as a
sandwich shop on Hayes High Street in 2006. Now, we proudly partner with around
70 schools, known in our industry as delivering the highest standards of school food

backed with innovative technology systems.

As of September, The Pantry will be providing your children's lunch time meals,
introducing our high standard of food and a delicious lunch time menu. All of The
Pantry's ingredients come from the very best sources. You can expect to see Red

Tractor meat served as standard, RSPCA assured eggs and a host of organic
ingredients on our menu, meaning your children will be eating the very best of fresh,
sustainable, and high-quality products.

We will be out in force at the start of the contract, so if you see us around, stop us for
a chat about the service, we're always happy to talk about the great things we do.

Further communication will be out in the coming weeks regarding our start at your
school and how to register so keep your eyes peeled.

We look forward to welcoming you to our service and getting great food and choices
out daily for your children.

See you in September

The Pantry
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